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On October 9, Ron Rogillio and I met with Jeff Gibbs from Zane State College to discuss coordination of course development and program offerings in the Power Plant Technology program.  We will be receiving funds from the Appalachian Regional Commission to cover the cost of course development for web-based courses.

On October 10, I attended the regular meeting of the South Charleston Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors.

On October 12, I attended the Semi-Annual Meeting of the WVSU Foundation Board of Directors.

On October 18, Donna Jarrell, Judy Whipkey, Edith Worrells, and I met with John Delawder and Bob Martone to discuss the WVSCTC role in the Entrepreneurship Support Network for Advantage Valley, Inc.

WVSCTC held a recognition day for the Nursing faculty, graduates, representatives from our clinical sites, and others on October 22, 2007.  Senator Foster, Delegate Paxton, and Chancellor Skidmore joined representatives from Thomas Memorial Hospital, Charleston Area Medical Center, Highlands Hospital, and St. Frances to celebrate successes in the WVSCTC Nursing program during 2006-2007.  

On October 24, Tony Agbeh and I attended a meeting in Charleston to do preliminary planning for a Tourism and Economic Development Symposium for the Spring 2008 semester that will be held at WVSCTC..

On October 25, I attended the West Virginia Community and Technical College Advisory Council meeting in Parkersburg.

On October 26, Robert Parker and I attended the regular meeting of the West Virginia Council for Community and Technical College Education in Parkersburg.  The WVCTC/WVSU Chargeback Agreement was approved.  In addition, the Council approved the addition of Martin Chapman and Janna Inghram to the WVSCTC Board of Advisors.

On October 30, I attended an Energy Academy Advisory Committee meeting at St. Albans High School.

On November 1, Tony Agbeh and I met with Carol Fulks who is Executive Director of the West Virginia Tourism and Hospitality Association.  We met for the purpose of discussing the planned Tourism and Economic Development Symposium for Spring 2008.

On November 5, Edith Worrells, Walter Greenhowe, Janna Inghram, I, and others attended a Visioning the Future presentation by Nancy Laprade and Ed Barlow in Charleston.

On November 7, Edith Worrells, Linda Sutton, and I met with representatives from Clay County to look at a potential location for offering classes in the county.

On November 8, I attended the Business-After-Hours for the South Charleston Chamber of Commerce at Chase Bank in South Charleston.

On November 12, Kim Lovinski, Edith Worrells, Bryce Casto, and I met to discuss issues and potential resources for student assistance and recruiting.

On November 14-16, ten faculty, staff, administrators, and IBOA Members attended the West Virginia Community College Association and West Virginia Association of Developmental Education Annual Conference at Pipestem State Park.  At the Conference, Renee Stringfellow received the Outstanding Contributor Award for her contributions to Community College Education at WVSCTC.

On November 19, Linda Sutton, Mack McDaniel, Vicki Stephens, Kim Sovine, and I met with Sue Painter, who is Vice President of Patient Services at Thomas Memorial Hospital, to discuss ACLS training for nurses at Thomas.

On November 28, Sandy LaVoie, Edith Worrells, Linda Sutton, Charlie Shafer, and I participated in an EDGE Signing Ceremony at Ben Franklin Career Center.  WVSCTC signed eight agreements with the Career Center.  This brings the total number of agreements with Ben Franklin to seventeen.

On November 30, WVSCTC held its Fall 2007 Portfolio Review Day.  General education portfolios are being reviewed for all programs that have December graduates.

The Screening Committee for the Vice President of Workforce and Economic Development position at WVSCTC has identified candidates for interviews and the candidates will be contacted to make interview arrangements.  It is hoped that this process will be completed in the month of January 2008.

